
File No. HQ-C-II01/9/2022-C2 

Staff Selection Commission 

Important Notice 

 

The Commission has decided to conduct the Stenographer Grade 'C' 

Limited Departmental Competitive Examination, 2017 (CBE) on 21st October, 

2022. 

2. The above schedule is subject to the prevailing conditions and Government 

guidelines issued from time to time regarding handling of the Covid-19 

pandemic. 
 

3. The candidates are advised to visit the website of the Commission at 

regular intervals for further updates. 

 

 

Under Secretary (C-II) 

20.09.2022 

 


